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Online Engineering and Society 4.0 Oct 31 2019 This book presents the general objective of
the REV2021 conference which is to contribute and discuss fundamentals, applications, and
experiences in the field of Online and Remote Engineering, Virtual Instrumentation, and other
related new technologies like Cross Reality, Data Science & Big Data, Internet of Things &
Industrial Internet of Things, Industry 4.0, Cyber Security, and M2M & Smart Objects.
Nowadays, online technologies are the core of most fields of engineering and the whole
society and are inseparably connected, for example, with Internet of Things, Industry 4.0 &
Industrial Internet of Things, Cloud Technologies, Data Science, Cross & Mixed Reality,
Remote Working Environments, Online & Biomedical Engineering, to name only a few. Since the
first REV conference in 2004, we tried to focus on the upcoming use of the Internet for
engineering tasks and the opportunities as well as challenges around it. In a globally
connected world, the interest in online collaboration, teleworking, remote services, and
other digital working environments is rapidly increasing. Another objective of the conference
is to discuss guidelines and new concepts for engineering education in higher and vocational
education institutions, including emerging technologies in learning, MOOCs & MOOLs, and Open
Resources. REV2021 on "Online Engineering and Society 4.0" was the 17th in a series of annual
events concerning the area of Remote Engineering and Virtual Instrumentation. It has been
organized in cooperation with the International Engineering and Technology Institute (IETI)
as an online event from February 24 to 26, 2021.
Radio Monitoring Sep 22 2021 Radio Monitoring: Problems, Methods, and Equipment offers a
unified approach to fundamental aspects of Automated Radio Monitoring (ARM). The authors
discuss the development, modeling, design, and manufacture of ARM systems. Data from
established and recent research are presented and recommendations are made on methods and
approaches for solving common problems in ARM. The authors also provide classification and
detailed descriptions of modern high-efficient hardware-software ARM equipment, including the

equipment for detection, radio direction-finding, parameters measurement and their analysis,
and the identification and localization of the electromagnetic field sources. Examples of ARM
equipment structure, applications, and software are provided to manage a variety of
complicated interference environment in the industrial centers, inside of the buildings, and
in the open terrain. This book provides a reference for professionals and researchers
interested in deploying ARM technology as a tool for solving problems from radio frequency
spectrum usage control.
Medicine-Based Informatics and Engineering Dec 02 2019 This book originates from the idea to
adapt biomedical engineering and medical informatics to current clinical needs and proposes a
paradigm shift in medical engineering, where the limitations of technology should no longer
be the starting point of design, but rather the development of biomedical devices, software,
and systems should stem from clinical needs and wishes. Gathering chapters written by
authoritative researchers, working the interface between medicine and engineering, this book
presents successful attempts of conceiving technology based on clinical practice. It reports
on new strategies for medical diagnosis, rehabilitation, and eHealth, focusing on solutions
to foster better quality of life through technology, with an emphasis on patients and
clinical needs, and vulnerable populations. All in all, the book offers a reference guide and
a source of inspiration for biomedical engineers, clinical scientists, physicians, and
computer scientists. Yet, it also includes practical information for personnel using
biomedical equipment, as well as timely insights that are expected to help health agencies
and software firms in their decision-making processes.
IT Security Management Nov 24 2021 IT securiteers - The human and technical dimension
working for the organisation. Current corporate governance regulations and international
standards lead many organisations, big and small, to the creation of an information
technology (IT) security function in their organisational chart or to the acquisition of
services from the IT security industry. More often than desired, these teams are only useful
for companies’ executives to tick the corresponding box in a certification process, be it
ISO, ITIL, PCI, etc. Many IT security teams do not provide business value to their company.
They fail to really protect the organisation from the increasing number of threats targeting
its information systems. IT Security Management provides an insight into how to create and
grow a team of passionate IT security professionals. We will call them “securiteers”. They
will add value to the business, improving the information security stance of organisations.
Partial Reconfiguration on FPGAs Mar 17 2021 This is the first book to focus on designing
run-time reconfigurable systems on FPGAs, in order to gain resource and power efficiency, as
well as to improve speed. Case studies in partial reconfiguration guide readers through the
FPGA jungle, straight toward a working system. The discussion of partial reconfiguration is
comprehensive and practical, with models introduced together with methods to implement
efficiently the corresponding systems. Coverage includes concepts for partial module
integration and corresponding communication architectures, floorplanning of the on-FPGA
resources, physical implementation aspects starting from constraining primitive placement and
routing all the way down to the bitstream required to configure the FPGA, and verification of
reconfigurable systems.
Algorithm Engineering Mar 29 2022 Algorithms are essential building blocks of computer
applications. However, advancements in computer hardware, which render traditional computer
models more and more unrealistic, and an ever increasing demand for efficient solution to
actual real world problems have led to a rising gap between classical algorithm theory and
algorithmics in practice. The emerging discipline of Algorithm Engineering aims at bridging
this gap. Driven by concrete applications, Algorithm Engineering complements theory by the
benefits of experimentation and puts equal emphasis on all aspects arising during a cyclic
solution process ranging from realistic modeling, design, analysis, robust and efficient
implementations to careful experiments. This tutorial - outcome of a GI-Dagstuhl Seminar held
in Dagstuhl Castle in September 2006 - covers the essential aspects of this process in ten
chapters on basic ideas, modeling and design issues, analysis of algorithms, realistic
computer models, implementation aspects and algorithmic software libraries, selected case
studies, as well as challenges in Algorithm Engineering. Both researchers and practitioners
in the field will find it useful as a state-of-the-art survey.
Fractional Calculus for Scientists and Engineers Feb 25 2022 This book gives a practical
overview of Fractional Calculus as it relates to Signal Processing
Proceedings of SECON’21 Apr 29 2022 This book gathers peer-reviewed contributions presented
at the International Conference on Structural Engineering and Construction Management
(SECON’21), held on 12-15 May 2021. The meeting served as a fertile platform for discussion,

sharing sound knowledge and introducing novel ideas on issues related to sustainable
construction and design for the future. The respective contributions address various aspects
of numerical modeling and simulation in structural engineering, structural dynamics and
earthquake engineering, advanced analysis and design of foundations, BIM, building energy
management, and technical project management. Accordingly, the book offers a valuable, up-todate tool and essential overview of the subject for scientists and practitioners alike, and
will inspire further investigations and research.
Proceedings of the International Conference on Industrial and Manufacturing Systems
(CIMS-2020) Jan 03 2020 In order to deal with the societal challenges novel technology plays
an important role. For the advancement of technology, Department of Industrial and Production
Engineering under the aegis of NIT Jalandhar is organizing an “International Conference on
Industrial and Manufacturing Systems” (CIMS-2020) from 26th -28th June, 2020. The present
conference aims at providing a leading forum for sharing original research contributions and
real-world developments in the field of Industrial and Manufacturing Systems so as to
contribute its share for technological advancements. This volume encloses various manuscripts
having its roots in the core of industrial and production engineering. Globalization provides
all around development and this development is impossible without technological
contributions. CIMS-2020, gathered the spirits of various academicians, researchers,
scientists and practitioners, answering the vivid issues related to optimisation in the
various problems of industrial and manufacturing systems.
Lecture Notes in Data Engineering, Computational Intelligence, and Decision Making Jan 27
2022 This book contains of 39 scientific papers which include the results of research
regarding the current directions in the fields of data mining, machine learning and decisionmaking. This book is devoted to current problems of artificial and computational intelligence
including decision-making systems. Collecting, analysis and processing information are the
current directions of modern computer science. Development of new modern information and
computer technologies for data analysis and processing in various fields of data mining and
machine learning create the conditions for increasing effectiveness of the information
processing by both the decrease of time and the increase of accuracy of the data processing.
The papers are divided in terms of their topic into three sections. The first section
"Analysis and Modeling of Hybrid Systems and Processes" contains of 11 papers, and the second
section "Theoretical and Applied Aspects of Decision-Making Systems" contains of 11 ones too.
There are 17 papers in the third section "Data Engineering, Computational Intelligence and
Inductive Modeling". The book is focused to scientists and developers in the fields of data
mining, machine learning and decision-making systems.
Design, Analysis and Test of Logic Circuits Under Uncertainty Sep 03 2022 Logic circuits are
becoming increasingly susceptible to probabilistic behavior caused by external radiation and
process variation. In addition, inherently probabilistic quantum- and nano-technologies are
on the horizon as we approach the limits of CMOS scaling. Ensuring the reliability of such
circuits despite the probabilistic behavior is a key challenge in IC design---one that
necessitates a fundamental, probabilistic reformulation of synthesis and testing techniques.
This monograph will present techniques for analyzing, designing, and testing logic circuits
with probabilistic behavior.
Technology Mapping for LUT-Based FPGA Jun 19 2021 This book covers selected topics of
automated logic synthesis dedicated to FPGAs. The authors focused on two main problems:
decomposition of the multioutput functions and technology mapping. Additionally, the idea of
using binary decision diagrams (BDD) in these processes was presented. The book is a
scientific monograph summarizing the authors’ many years of research. As a result, it
contains a large number of experimental results, which makes it a valuable source for other
researchers. The book has a significant didactic value. Its arrangement allows for a gradual
transition from basic things (e.g., description of logic functions) to much more complex
issues. This approach allows less advanced readers to better understand the described
problems. In addition, the authors made sure that the issues described in the book were
supported by practical examples, thanks to which the reader can independently analyze even
the most complex problems described in the book.
Advances in Civil Engineering Apr 05 2020 This volume comprises select peer reviewed papers
presented at the international conference - Advanced Research and Innovations in Civil
Engineering (ARICE 2019). It brings together a wide variety of innovative topics and current
developments in various branches of civil engineering. Some of the major topics covered
include structural engineering, water resources engineering, transportation engineering,
geotechnical engineering, environmental engineering, and remote sensing. The book also looks

at emerging topics such as green building technologies, zero-energy buildings, smart
materials, and intelligent transportation systems. Given its contents, the book will prove
useful to students, researchers, and professionals working in the field of civil engineering.
Fundamental Numerical Methods for Electrical Engineering Apr 17 2021 Stormy development of
electronic computation techniques (computer systems and software), observed during the last
decades, has made possible automation of data processing in many important human activity
areas, such as science, technology, economics and labor organization. In a broadly understood
technology area, this
developmentledtoseparationofspecializedformsofusingcomputersforthedesign and manufacturing
processes, that is: – computer-aided design (CAD) – computer-aided manufacture (CAM) In order
to show the role of computer in the rst of the two applications m- tioned above, let us
consider basic stages of the design process for a standard piece of electronic system, or
equipment: – formulation of requirements concerning user properties (characteristics, paraters) of the designed equipment, – elaboration of the initial, possibly general electric
structure, – determination of mathematical model of the system on the basis of the adopted
electric structure, – determination of basic responses (frequency- or time-domain) of the
system, on the base of previously established mathematical model, – repeated modi cation of
the adopted diagram (changing its structure or element values) in case, when it does not
satisfy the adopted requirements, – preparation of design and technological documentation, –
manufacturing of model (prototype) series, according to the prepared docum- tation, – testing
the prototype under the aspect of its electric properties, mechanical du- bility and
sensitivity to environment conditions, – modi cation of prototype documentation, if
necessary, and handing over the documentation to series production. The most important stages
of the process under discussion are illustrated in Fig. I. 1. xi xii Introduction Fig. I.
Machine Learning and Systems Engineering Jul 21 2021 A large international conference on
Advances in Machine Learning and Systems Engineering was held in UC Berkeley, California,
USA, October 20-22, 2009, under the auspices of the World Congress on Engineering and
Computer Science (WCECS 2009). Machine Learning and Systems Engineering contains forty-six
revised and extended research articles written by prominent researchers participating in the
conference. Topics covered include Expert system, Intelligent decision making, Knowledgebased systems, Knowledge extraction, Data analysis tools, Computational biology, Optimization
algorithms, Experiment designs, Complex system identification, Computational modeling, and
industrial applications. Machine Learning and Systems Engineering offers the state of the art
of tremendous advances in machine learning and systems engineering and also serves as an
excellent reference text for researchers and graduate students, working on machine learning
and systems engineering.
A Boundary Element Method for Two-dimensional Contact Problems Nov 05 2022
Index of LRL Berkeley Mechanical Engineering Department Engineering Notes and Specifications
Dec 26 2021
Artificial Intelligence in Construction Engineering and Management Oct 24 2021 This book
highlights the latest technologies and applications of Artificial Intelligence (AI) in the
domain of construction engineering and management. The construction industry worldwide has
been a late bloomer to adopting digital technology, where construction projects are
predominantly managed with a heavy reliance on the knowledge and experience of construction
professionals. AI works by combining large amounts of data with fast, iterative processing,
and intelligent algorithms (e.g., neural networks, process mining, and deep learning),
allowing the computer to learn automatically from patterns or features in the data. It
provides a wide range of solutions to address many challenging construction problems, such as
knowledge discovery, risk estimates, root cause analysis, damage assessment and prediction,
and defect detection. A tremendous transformation has taken place in the past years with the
emerging applications of AI. This enables industrial participants to operate projects more
efficiently and safely, not only increasing the automation and productivity in construction
but also enhancing the competitiveness globally.
Notes on the Theory of the Steam Engine Jun 27 2019
Proceedings of International Conference on Advances in Tribology and Engineering Systems Oct
12 2020 This book contains advanced-level research material in the area of lubrication theory
and related aspects, presented by eminent researchers during the International Conference on
Advances in Tribology and Engineering Systems (ICATES 2013) held at Gujarat Technological
University, Ahmedabad, India during October 15–17, 2013. The material in this book represents
the advanced field of tribology and reflects the work of many eminent researchers from both
India and abroad. The treatment of the presentations is the result of the contributions of

several professionals working in the industry and academia. This book will be useful for
students, researchers, academicians, and professionals working in the area of tribology, in
general, and bearing performance characteristics, in particular, especially from the point-ofview of design. This book will also appeal to researchers and professionals working in fluidfilm lubrication and other practical applications of tribology. A wide range of topics has
been included despite space and time constraints. Basic concepts and fundamentals techniques
have been emphasized upon, while also including highly specialized topics and methods (such
as nanotribology, bio-nanotribology). Care has been taken to generate interest for a wide
range of readers, considering the interdisciplinary nature of the subject.
Lecture Notes in Engineering May 31 2022 The Boundary Element Method (BEM) has been
established as a powerful numerical tool for the analysis of continua in recent years. The
method is based on an attempt to transfer the governing differential equations into integral
equations over the boundary. Thus, the discretization scheme or the intro duction of any
approximations must be done over the boundary. This book presents a BEM for two-dimensional
elastic, thermo -elastic and body-force contact problems. The formulation is implemented for
the general case of contact with various fric tional conditions. The analysis is limited to
linear elasto statics and small strain theory. Following a review of the basic nature of
contact problems, the analytical basis of the direct formulation of the BEM method is
described. The numerical implementation employs three-noded isoparametric line elements for
the representa tion of the boundary of the bodies in contact. Opposite nodal points in equiIength element-pairs are defined on the two surfaces in the area which is expected to come
into contact under an increasing load. The use of appropriate contact IV conditions enables
the integral equations for the two bodies to be coupled together. To find the proper contact
dimensions and the contact load a combined incremental and iterative approach is utilised.
With this approach, the loads are applied progressively, and the sliding and adhering portion
of the contact region is established for each load increment using an iterative procedure. A
coulomb type of friction law is assumed.
Applied Physics, System Science and Computers III Sep 10 2020 This book reports on advanced
theories and methods in three related fields of research: applied physics, system science and
computers. The first part covers applied physics topics, such as lasers and accelerators;
fluid dynamics, optics and spectroscopy, among others. It also addresses astrophysics,
security, and medical and biological physics. The second part focuses on advances in
computers, such as those in the area of social networks, games, internet of things, deep
learning models and more. The third part is especially related to systems science, covering
swarm intelligence, smart cities, complexity and more. Advances in and application of
computer communication, artificial intelligence, data analysis, simulation and modeling are
also addressed. The book offers a collection of contributions presented at the 3nd
International Conference on Applied Physics, System Science and Computers (APSAC), held in
Dubrovnik, Croatia on September 26–28, 2018. Besides presenting new methods, it is also
intended to promote collaborations between different communities working on related topics at
the interface between physics, computer science and engineering.
Analog/RF and Mixed-Signal Circuit Systematic Design May 19 2021 Despite the fact that in
the digital domain, designers can take full benefits of IPs and design automation tools to
synthesize and design very complex systems, the analog designers’ task is still considered as
a ‘handcraft’, cumbersome and very time consuming process. Thus, tremendous efforts are being
deployed to develop new design methodologies in the analog/RF and mixed-signal domains. This
book collects 16 state-of-the-art contributions devoted to the topic of systematic design of
analog, RF and mixed signal circuits. Divided in the two parts Methodologies and Techniques
recent theories, synthesis techniques and design methodologies, as well as new sizing
approaches in the field of robust analog and mixed signal design automation are presented for
researchers and R/D engineers.
Sensors Aug 22 2021 Sensors are the most important component in any system and engineers in
any field need to understand the fundamentals of how these components work, how to select
them properly and how to integrate them into an overall system. This book has outlined the
fundamentals, analytical concepts, modelling and design issues, technical details and
practical applications of different types of sensors, electromagnetic, capacitive,
ultrasonic, vision, Terahertz, displacement, fibre-optic and so on. The book: addresses the
identification, modeling, selection, operation and integration of a wide variety of sensors,
demonstrates the concepts of different sensors technology through simulation, design and real
implementations, discusses the design and fabrication of high performance modern sensors
technology, presents a selection of cutting-edge applications. Written by experts in their

area of research, this book will be useful reference book for engineers and scientist
especially the post-graduate students find this book as reference book for their research.
Modern Applications of Geotechnical Engineering and Construction May 07 2020 p="" This book
contains select papers from the International Conference on Geotechnical Engineering Iraq
discussing the challenges, opportunities, and problems of application of geotechnical
engineering in projects. The contents cover a wide spectrum of themes in geotechnical
engineering, including but not limited to sustainability & geotechnical engineering, modeling
of foundations & slope stability, seismic analysis & soil mechanics, construction materials,
and construction & management of projects. This volume will prove a valuable resource for
practicing engineers and researchers in the field of geotechnical engineering, structural
engineering, and construction and management of projects. ^
Expert Systems in Engineering Jul 29 2019 The goal of the International Workshop on Expert
Systems in Engineering is to stimulate the flow of information between researchers working on
theoretical and applied research topics in this area. It puts special emphasis on new
technologies relevant to industrial engineering expert systems, such as model-based
diagnosis, qualitative reasoning, planning, and design, and to the conditions in which they
operate, in real time, with database support. The workshop is especially relevant for
engineering environments like CIM (computer integrated manufacturing) and process automation.
Lightning Aug 02 2022 This book highlights the essential theoretical and practical aspects
of lightning, lightning protection, safety and education. Additionally, several auxiliary
topics that are required to understand the core themes are also included. The main objective
of the contents is to enlighten the scientists, researchers, engineers and social activists
(including policy makers) in developing countries regarding the key information related to
lightning and thunderstorms. A majority of developing countries are in tropics where the
lightning characteristics are somewhat different from those in temperate regions. The housing
structures and power/communication networks, and human behavioural patterns(that depends on
socio-economic parameters) in these countries are also different from those in the developed
world. As the existing books on similar themes address only those scenarios in developed
countries, this book serves a vast spectrum of readership in developing world who seek
knowledge in the principles of lightning and a practical guidance on lightning protection and
safety education.
Electronics System Design Techniques for Safety Critical Applications Feb 13 2021 What is
exactly “Safety”? A safety system should be defined as a system that will not endanger human
life or the environment. A safety-critical system requires utmost care in their specification
and design in order to avoid possible errors in their implementation that should result in
unexpected system’s behavior during his operating “life”. An inappropriate method could lead
to loss of life, and will almost certainly result in financial penalties in the long run,
whether because of loss of business or because the imposition of fines. Risks of this kind
are usually managed with the methods and tools of the “safety engineering”. A life-critical
system is designed to 9 lose less than one life per billion (10 ). Nowadays, computers are
used at least an order of magnitude more in safety-critical applications compared to two
decades ago. Increasingly electronic devices are being used in applications where their
correct operation is vital to ensure the safety of the human life and the environment. These
application ranging from the anti-lock braking systems (ABS) in automobiles, to the fly-bywire aircrafts, to biomedical supports to the human care. Therefore, it is vital that
electronic designers be aware of the safety implications of the systems they develop. State
of the art electronic systems are increasingly adopting progr- mable devices for electronic
applications on earthling system. In particular, the Field Programmable Gate Array (FPGA)
devices are becoming very interesting due to their characteristics in terms of performance,
dimensions and cost.
Electrical Engineering and Intelligent Systems Jan 15 2021 The revised and extended papers
collected in this volume represent the cutting-edge of research at the nexus of electrical
engineering and intelligent systems. They were selected from well over 1000 papers submitted
to the high-profile international World Congress on Engineering held in London in July 2011.
The chapters cover material across the full spectrum of work in the field, including
computational intelligence, control engineering, network management, and wireless networks.
Readers will also find substantive papers on signal processing, Internet computing, high
performance computing, and industrial applications. The Electrical Engineering and
Intelligent Systems conference, as part of the 2011 World Congress on Engineering was
organized under the auspices of the non-profit International Association of Engineers
(IAENG). With more than 30 nations represented on the conference committees alone, the

Congress features the best and brightest scientific minds from a multitude of disciplines
related to engineering. These peer-reviewed papers demonstrate the huge strides currently
being taken in this rapidly developing field and reflect the excitement of those at the
frontiers of this research.
Computational Problems in Science and Engineering Aug 29 2019 This book provides readers
with modern computational techniques for solving variety of problems from electrical,
mechanical, civil and chemical engineering. Mathematical methods are presented in a unified
manner, so they can be applied consistently to problems in applied electromagnetics, strength
of materials, fluid mechanics, heat and mass transfer, environmental engineering, biomedical
engineering, signal processing, automatic control and more.
Sustainable Practices and Innovations in Civil Engineering Nov 12 2020 This book presents
the select proceedings of the international conference on Sustainable Practices and
Innovations in Civil Engineering 2021 (SPICE 2021). The topics covered include the addition
and replacement of cementitious materials in concrete, thereby enhancing the strength and
durability characteristics of concrete, instrumentation and testing in structural
engineering, ground improvement techniques, water management, waste management, and energy
efficiency and sustainability in construction. It also includes few papers in the area of
environmental civil engineering and discusses key issues in the field of water resources and
the impact of COVID-19 on the construction industry. This book is a valuable reference to the
students, researchers, and professionals in the field of civil engineering.
Recent Advances in Mechanical Engineering Aug 10 2020 This book presents selected peerreviewed papers presented at the International Conference on Innovative Technologies in
Mechanical Engineering (ITME) 2019. The book discusses a wide range of topics in mechanical
engineering such as mechanical systems, materials engineering, micro-machining, renewable
energy, systems engineering, thermal engineering, additive manufacturing, automotive
technologies, rapid prototyping, computer aided design and manufacturing. This book, in
addition to assisting students and researchers working in various areas of mechanical
engineering, can also be useful to researchers and professionals working in various allied
and interdisciplinary fields.
Advances in Electrical Engineering and Electrical Machines Oct 04 2022 With success of ICEEE
2010 in Wuhan, China, and December 4 to 5, 2010, the second International Conference of
Electrical and Electronics Engineering (ICEEE 2011) will be held in Macau, China, and
December 1 to 2, 2011. ICEEE is an annual conference to call together researchers, engineers,
academicians as well as industrial professionals from all over the world to present their
research results and development activities in Electrical and Electronics Engineering along
with Computer Science and Technology, Communication Technology, Artificial Intelligence,
Information Technology, etc. This year ICEEE is sponsored by International Industrial
Electronics Center, Hong Kong. And based on the deserved reputation, more than 750 papers
have been submitted to ICEEE 2011, from which about 98 high quality original papers have been
selected for the conference presentation and inclusion in the “Electrical and Electronics
Engineering” book based on the referees’ comments from peer-refereed. We expect that the
Electrical and Electronics Engineering book will be a trigger for further related research
and technology improvements in the importance subject including Power Engineering,
Telecommunication, Integrated Circuit, Electronic amplifier , Nano-technologies, Circuits and
networks, Microelectronics, Analog circuits, Digital circuits, Circuits design, Silicon
devices, Thin film technologies, VLSI, Sensors, CAD tools, Molecular computing,
Superconductivity circuits, Antennas technology, System architectures, etc.
Recent Advances in Mechanical Engineering Jul 09 2020 This book presents the selected peerreviewed papers from the National Conference on Advances in Mechanical Engineering (NCAME
2019), held at the National Institute of Technology Delhi, India. The book covers different
areas of mechanical engineering from design engineering to manufacturing engineering. A wide
range of topics are discussed such as CAD/CAM, additive manufacturing, fluid dynamics,
materials science and engineering, simulation and modeling, finite element analysis, applied
mechanics to name a few. The contents provide an overview of the state-of-the-art in
mechanical engineering research in the country. Given the scope of the topics covered, the
book will be of interest for students, researchers and professionals working in mechanical
engineering.
Algorithm Engineering Jun 07 2020 Algorithm Engineering is a methodology for algorithmic
research that combines theory with implementation and experimentation in order to obtain
better algorithms with high practical impact. Traditionally, the study of algorithms was
dominated by mathematical (worst-case) analysis. In Algorithm Engineering, algorithms are

also implemented and experiments conducted in a systematic way, sometimes resembling the
experimentation processes known from fields such as biology, chemistry, or physics. This
helps in counteracting an otherwise growing gap between theory and practice.
10th International Conference on FRP Composites in Civil Engineering Feb 02 2020 This volume
highlights the latest advances, innovations, and applications in the field of FRP composites
and structures, as presented by leading international researchers and engineers at the 10th
International Conference on Fibre-Reinforced Polymer (FRP) Composites in Civil Engineering
(CICE), held in Istanbul, Turkey on December 8-10, 2021. It covers a diverse range of topics
such as All FRP structures; Bond and interfacial stresses; Concrete-filled FRP tubular
members; Concrete structures reinforced or pre-stressed with FRP; Confinement; Design
issues/guidelines; Durability and long-term performance; Fire, impact and blast loading; FRP
as internal reinforcement; Hybrid structures of FRP and other materials; Materials and
products; Seismic retrofit of structures; Strengthening of concrete, steel, masonry and
timber structures; and Testing. The contributions, which were selected by means of a rigorous
international peer-review process, present a wealth of exciting ideas that will open novel
research directions and foster multidisciplinary collaboration among different specialists.
Advances in Manufacturing II Jul 01 2022 This book covers a wide range of management issues,
concerning planning, control and continuous improvement. It especially focuses on the
management of the enterprise and production processes in the era of globalization, discussing
the process of transferring production to developing countries, covering issues in
technological culture, and reporting on quality control issues and on problems related to
continuous process improvement. Modern strategies such as Six Sigma and lean manufacturing
are also discussed. Another topic concerns the management of the education sphere, and how to
develop the latter to prepare employees to the changes brought by the technical development.
Based on papers presented at the 6th International Scientific-Technical Conference
MANUFACTURING 2019, held in Poznan, Poland on May 19–22, 2019, this book bridges issues in
quality engineering with concepts of ergonomics and sociology, thus offering a timely,
practice-oriented guide to both the engineers and managers of the future.
The Leprechauns of Software Engineering Mar 05 2020 The software profession has a problem,
widely recognized but which nobody seems willing to do anything about; a variant of the well
known ""telephone game"", where some trivial rumor is repeated from one person to the next
until it has become distorted beyond recognition and blown up out of all proportion.
Unfortunately, the objects of this telephone game are generally considered cornerstone truths
of the discipline, to the point that their acceptance now seems to hinder further progress.
This book takes a look at some of those ""ground truths"" the claimed 10x variation in
productivity between developers; the ""software crisis""; the cost-of-change curve; the
""cone of uncertainty""; and more. It assesses the real weight of the evidence behind these
ideas - and confronts the scary prospect of moving the state of the art forward in a
discipline that has had the ground kicked from under it.
Efficient Test Methodologies for High-Speed Serial Links Dec 14 2020 Efficient Test
Methodologies for High-Speed Serial Links describes in detail several new and promising
techniques for cost-effectively testing high-speed interfaces with a high test coverage. One
primary focus of Efficient Test Methodologies for High-Speed Serial Links is on efficient
testing methods for jitter and bit-error-rate (BER), which are widely used for quantifying
the quality of a communication system. Various analysis as well as experimental results are
presented to demonstrate the validity of the presented techniques.
97 Things Every Engineering Manager Should Know Sep 30 2019 Tap into the wisdom of experts
to learn what every engineering manager should know. With 97 short and extremely useful tips
for engineering managers, you'll discover new approaches to old problems, pick up road-tested
best practices, and hone your management skills through sound advice. Managing people is
hard, and the industry as a whole is bad at it. Many managers lack the experience, training,
tools, texts, and frameworks to do it well. From mentoring interns to working in senior
management, this book will take you through the stages of management and provide actionable
advice on how to approach the obstacles you’ll encounter as a technical manager. A few of the
97 things you should know: "Three Ways to Be the Manager Your Report Needs" by Duretti Hirpa
"The First Two Questions to Ask When Your Team Is Struggling" by Cate Huston "Fire Them!" by
Mike Fisher "The 5 Whys of Organizational Design" by Kellan Elliott-McCrea "Career
Conversations" by Raquel Vélez "Using 6-Page Documents to Close Decisions" by Ian Nowland
"Ground Rules in Meetings" by Lara Hogan
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